
URBAN AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT, GOVT. OF  MEGHALAYA
on behalf on MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT,GOVT. OF INDIA

Smart City Challenge

MISSION TRANSFORM-NATION

‘Smart city is what citizens want it to be’

The State Government in the Urban Affairs Department is in the process of review
and upgradation of the Smart City Proposal for Shillong City for submission to the Ministry
of Urban Development, Government of India for consideration in the final round of
competition.

In this regard, the Draft Revised Smart City Proposal (SCP) for the final round has
been prepared and uploaded in the State Government Portal (www.meghalaya.gov.in) and
Shillong Municipal Board (www.smb.gov.in) for public comments and suggestions. Such
comments and suggestions will be scored for consideration of the Smart City Proposal for
Shillong.

Individuals/organizations etc. who are interested may submit their comment and
suggestion either in writing/e-mails to the Director, Urban Affairs (duashillong@yahoo.co.in
or muda.shillong@yahoo.co.in)

The comments will be received till 3rd March,2017.

You can also contact (1)Director, Urban Affairs (2) CEO , Shillong Municipal Board (3)
Secretary, Meghalaya Urban Development Authority for any further details/queries

…….Lets us Make Shillong Smarter and a more lovable city……

-Sd-
Director, Urban Affairs

Directorate of Urban Affairs, Government of Meghalaya
Raitong Building, Secretariat Hill, Shillong, Meghalaya - 793001

E-mail: duashillong@yahoo.co.in
Tele No: 0364-2210037



DIRECTORATE OF URBAN AFFAIRS, GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
Raitong Building, Secretariat Hill, Shillong -793001

Memo. No. DUA/P/39/2015/Pt/194-A, Dated Shillong, the 24th February 2017

Copy to: -

1. The Joint Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, Urban Affairs Department for information.

2. The Director, Information & Public Relation for publication in one issue of a local English
newspaper on 26th February 2017.

3. The State Informatics Officer, NIC, Meghalaya alongwith the soft copy of the Draft
Revised Smart City Proposal (SCP) for uploading in the State Government Portal from
25th February 2017.

4. The Chief Executive Officer, SMB, Shillong alongwith the soft copy of the Draft Revised
Smart City Proposal (SCP) for uploading in the State Government Portal from 25th

February 2017.

5. The Secretary, MUDA for information.

6. Firm concerned for information.

Director, Urban Affairs,
Meghalaya, Shillong


